
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
February 21, 2019 
 
By Resolution of the City Council of Pascagoula, MS, the City of Pascagoula is now accepting resumes for 
candidates for the following voluntary Board positions. These will be filled by appointment from the 
Pascagoula City Council in April, 2019: 
 

1. The Pascagoula Redevelopment Authority (1 seat available)– The Pascagoula Redevelopment 
Authority (PRA) is an urban renewal agency established by the City of Pascagoula pursuant to 
and acting under the authority of Section 43-35-1 et seq. of the Mississippi Code. It is composed 
of a 5 member board appointed by the Pascagoula City Council serving staggered five year 
terms. The board serves to promote and encourage revitalization in the Urban Renewal Area. 
Anchor Square and the Courtyards at City Dock (Part of the Riverfront Project) are prime 
examples of the PRA's progress in Pascagoula. 
 

2. The LaPointe-Krebs Foundation (1 seat available) – The purpose of the LaPointe-Krebs 
Foundation, Inc. is to promote, maintain, keep-up, and operate the LaPointe-Krebs House, 
adjacent grounds and structure in order to preserve the historic property for future generations. 
Located on the Mississippi Gulf Coast in Pascagoula, the LaPointe-Krebs house, built in 1757, is 
the oldest structure in Mississippi and is the oldest confirmed building in the entire Mississippi 
Valley. The house is currently undergoing an Extensive Restoration along with a major 
fundraising effort. 

 
3. Jackson County Utility Authority (1 seat available) – The Mission of the JCUA is to lead Jackson 

County in a unified, efficient, approach in the protection of public health and the environment 
by providing consistent, quality water, wastewater, and environmental services to ensure the 
wise, beneficial use of public resource. Board meetings are held twice a month, at JCUA offices 
in Pascagoula. 

 
 
If you are a Pascagoula resident and interested in applying for an appointment to one of these Board 
positions, please deliver a resume to the City Clerk’s Office NO LATER THAN 5:00 p.m. on April 1, 2019. 
You may email the resume to kkennedy@cityofpascagoula.com – PLEASE IDENTIFY WHICH POSITION 
YOU ARE INTERSTED IN. (If interested in more than one of these positions, please submit a resume for 
EACH position that you’re interested in.) 
 
 
 

 

For More Information, Contact: 
 

Lauri-Ellen Smith, APR 
Director, Community Relations 
City of Pascagoula 
Office: 228-938-6651        Mobile: 228-217-2824 
Email:  lsmith@cityofpascagoula.com 
 

603 Watts Avenue - Pascagoula, Mississippi 39567 - (228) 762-1020 
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